
March 15, 2017 

 

Dear Ms. Newell, 

 

Please support HB 2739.  It is so important for all of our health to stop the proliferation of GMO 

crops.  Many nations in the world have made GMO crops illegal.  We must not let the chemical 

corporations dictate what is healthy for us.  Profit is their bottom line. 

We are a chai manufacturer in Eugene and are Non GMO Project Certified. 

Please distribute my comments to your committee members.  Thank you. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Stephan 

 

Stephan Cameron, Co-Owner  

Blue Lotus Chai Co., LLC.  

Office: 541-683-6391  

Cell: 541-953-8877  

www.bluelotuschai.com  

 

 
***ALL Blue Lotus Chai products are Non-GMO Project Verified*** 

Video - Chai in a minute! 

Sell Sheet (PDF download) 

What our fans say: 

”Smitten with it…”  
Editor and Staff, Best Pick for Chai 

The Vegetarian Times 

 

http://bluelotuschai.com/
https://youtu.be/6yXYCJTeFjc
http://bitly.com/sellsheet16

